1105 NW 3<sup>rd</sup> Ave., Apt. L#1 Gainesville, FL 32601

#050013 05/23/05

April 21, 2005

Dear Mayor Hanrahan and members of the City Commission:

Please accept this letter as notice of my resignation from the City of Gainesville's Human Rights Board, effective immediately. In January I took a full-time position with the City of Gainesville, and consequently am not eligible to serve on any advisory boards.

Serving on the Human Rights Board over the last few months has been a memorable experience. I have learned a great deal and am truly grateful for having had the opportunity to serve the City of Gainesville in an area in which I feel passionate about.

If at any time in the future, I can be of benefit to the Board, please do not hesitate to contact me. I wish the Human Rights Board all the best in its efforts.

Sincerely,

Shaad Rehman

C.C. Bill Gallagher, Human Rights Board Chair Jimmie Williams, Equal Opportunity Director